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Closure of A686 at Cupola Banks on X81
route from 4 September

From 4 until 24 September, Cupola Banks towards Alston will be closed due
to roadworks.

During this time, service X81 will be run via A69 Haydon Bridge and
Haltwhistle by-passes and 681 route via Lambley and Coanwood, to and from
Alston.

Consequently, service X81 will be unable to serve its route from Haydon
Bridge to Alston.
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